
WELCOME TO THIRD 
STREET
FROM FRIENDS OF THIRD

Dear Third Street Families,

Welcome or welcome back to Third Street Elementary! As parents and caregivers, we all want to give our kids 

the best possible school experience. That’s where Friends of Third (FOT) comes in. We are a parent-led 501(c)(3) 

nonprofit booster club, and our mission is simple: to enrich every child’s education and support our school 

community.

WE ASK FOR YOUR SUPPORT IN TWO KEY WAYS

TIME - Whether you can volunteer once or on a regular basis, every hour helps. From helping at events to 

sharing a professional skill, there are many ways to contribute. We welcome expertise in areas like graphic 

design, web development, social media, production, event planning, photography, writing, or tech support - if 

you have a skill, we can use it!

If you’re interested in serving on the FOT Board, please reach out, we communicate volunteer opportunities 

each spring and encourage new voices to get involved. You can always email us at info@friendsofthird.org to 

learn more.

FUNDING -  FOT partners closely with Principal Lee to identify gaps in the LAUSD budget and fund the vital 

programs that make a real difference in our children’s education. From art, music, science, and technology to 

PE, social-emotional learning, field trips, campus safety, the library, garden, and even classroom supplies, your 

donations help bridge the gap and ensure these programs are available to every student. To meet our annual 

budget of over $650,000, we ask for your support during five key fundraising moments each year: the Annual 

Giving Drive, School Spirit Merchandise, Casino & Cocktails, the Walk-a-Thon, and Yearbook Sales. These are 

the times we come together as a community to keep these vital programs going strong.

Fundraising Overview

FALL WINTER SPRING

Annual Giving, our biggest 

fundraiser of the year. We ask 

every family to make a 

meaningful donation to support 

our programs. 

School Spirt Merch - Ongoing, 

with a fall launch. Fun and easy 

way  to show your Panther Pride.

Casino & Cocktails Parent only party in Feb, 

plus online auction week leading up to the 

event. Volunteers needed to make this event 

happen.

Yearbook A keepsake that celebrates our 

amazing school year. Volunteers needed to 

gather photos, layout, sales.

Walk-a-Thon Students collect 

pledges from friends, family, and 

members of our broader community 

to support the programs FOT funds. 

It’s a joyful day that brings everyone 

together. Volunteers needed for 

event coordination, day of 

facilitation and cleanup.
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Regardless of a family's ability to donate, all students participate in FOT-funded programming. To sign up for 

parent news, explore volunteer opportunities and donate please visit us online at www.friendsofthird.org today 

or follow us on Instagram.  We invite you to reach out to any board member with questions, concerns, ideas, or 

just to say hi.

Thank you for your dedication to our children!

The 2025-2026 Friends of Third Board

Liza Keckler - Executive Chair, Annual 
Giving

Allison Holcombe - Co-President 
Operations, Programs

Rachel Pring - Co-President Fundraising

Alina Moffat - Secretary, Middle School 
Seminar, Field Trips, Annual Giving

Scott Abrams - Officer, Vice-Treasurer

Sarah Shetter -  Beautification

Elizabeth Schmidt - Walk-a-Thon, 
Treasurer, Programs

Lila Byock - Beautification

Ellen Cho - Social Media

Robyn Kuroki - Casino & Cocktails

Sul Lee - Garden, English Learner 
Advisory Committee

Erin Isaac - Annual Giving

Jenn Rojas - Casino & Cocktails

Joanne Lee - KDLP Ice Skating

Jocelyn Minton -  Making Caring 
Common,  Tech

Courtney Caron - Member

Connie Cho - Member

Michelle Richman - Member 
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